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MOTOR VEHICLE INFORMATION: 
New License Plates will be available January 1, 2025!   
 

• Agriculture Plate 
What will the plate look like:  
The plate will feature a cow in the center, wheat at the bottom, and other livestock such as hay, hogs and 
chicken eggs.  A bison will also be in the top right corner.  The plate will also include a tagline to read 
“Feeding the Word”.  Plate was submitted by or developed with the Logan County Cattlewomen.   
 

 
 

o Who Qualifies: May be issued to any motorcycle, passenger car, truck or non-commercial or 
recreational motor vehicles that do not exceed sixteen thousand pounds empty weight.     

o Requirements: None 
o Cost: Pay all the regular registration taxes and fees + one-time fee of $50.00  
o Can be personalized: 

 
 

• Chicana/o License Plate 
• What will the plate look like:  

 

 
 

o Who Qualifies: Anyone     
o Requirements: This plate requires a $25 donation to El Movimiento Sigue and the organization 

will provide them with a PIN to order the plate. 
o Cost: Pay all the regular registration taxes and fees + one-time fee of $50.00  
o Can be personalized: 

 
For information and requirements for the above plates go to https://dmv.colorado.gov/license-plates  
 
These plates are issued through the print on demand process and will be mailed to the customer.   
 
The Election and Recording Department can be reached at 522-1544 for voter and election questions or 
recording information.  The Motor Vehicle Department can be reached at 522-1158 for license plates/renewals 
or titling a vehicle.  You can also reach our office by email at baconp@logancountyco.gov . Like us on 
Facebook at Logan County Elections/MotorVehicle/Recording!  
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